
Putting police facial 
recognition on trial
Watch the trial and make your own judgement. 
What’s your view?

Public event
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To get a better understanding of how 
facial recognition technology in policing 
and law enforcement is seen, the 
Biometrics and Surveillance Camera 
Commissioner is planning to put facial 
recognition on trial.  

Taking place before a live audience, 
the event will imitate a civil hearing 
with evidence being heard from expert 
witnesses and with members of the 
public acting as a jury. 

Admission is free. Register through the 
CRISP website. For more details, visit 
the Commissioner’s website or email 
enquiries@obscc.org.uk
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